
I am Marshall Smith, registered voter and resident of Corvallis and Linn County.  Please take 
note of my testimony concerning the plans for redistricting taking place this year. This will 
affect Oregon for a decade, so it is crucial we select the proper plan.  After reviewing the plans I 
feel that Plan B is the best option for Congressional districts in our state. I also feel that the 
Senate districts that are presented in Plan B are best suited for our state.  The House districts 
presented in Plan B also demonstrate the best options for our state. 
 
My picks: 
Congressional district – Plan B 
Senate Districts – Plan B 
House Districts – Plan B 
 
Thank you for documenting my testimony. 
 
Regards, Marshall Smith 
33017 SE Peoria Rd 
Corvallis Oregon 97333 
 


